
 

 

 
 

  

DATE: November 15, 2023 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

  

SUBJECT: Public Hearing & Public Comment Regarding the Tahoe Truckee Unified School 

District's [TTUSD] Initial Proposal to the Classified School Employees 

Association Chapter No. 383 [CSEA] Regarding 2023-2024 Negotiations 

 

PRESENTED BY: Michael Shepherd, Executive Director of Human Resources 

 ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

Staff recommends that the Board accept public comment regarding the initial bargaining proposal for 

TTUSD to CSEA for the 2023-2024 negotiations. 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

TTUSD and CSEA present their initial proposals for negotiations to each other at the November 15, 2023, 

Board meeting. The proposals outline changes to the contractual agreement between CSEA & TTUSD.  

 

A complete copy of the existing contractual agreement is available for public review on the TTUSD 

website or at the District office of TTUSD located at 11603 Donner Pass Road, Truckee California. 

Government Code mandates that school districts make public the topics of discussion during negotiations.  

When proposals are first submitted, they must be placed on the Board's agenda for review. The Board 

must hold a public hearing in order to take input from the public on the proposal(s). The purpose of this 

evening's hearing is to solicit and receive public comment on these proposals.  

Written comments on either proposal may be addressed to the Board of Trustees c/o Kerstin Kramer, 

Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 11603 Donner Pass Road, Truckee, CA 96161. 

RESOURCES REQUIRED:   

General Fund 

 

PREPARED BY:  Cindi Friedli, Confidential Administrative Assistant for Mike Shepherd, Executive 

Director of Human Resources  

 

 

Attachment: Public Hearing Notice, TTUSD Openers 23-24  


